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I oppose this bill. We are already overpaying in taxes. We are being owed record 

numbers in kicker returns that are trying to be stolen. Oregon’s Government has 

turned into Prince John with no Robin Hood to help out. Stop this over taxation today. 

We need Government accountability & reform, not new or increased taxes. 


